
 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 Before Brandon started his externship here at Chicago Public Schools, I was 

informed that he has an interest in educational audiology and working with 

children with hearing loss. He has definitely proven this interest so far and has 

displayed an inquisitive energy and attention to care for every student that we have 

discussed and met with since he began his placement.  I appreciate his self-

confidence and willingness to be a part of the conversation when discussing what 

options are best for a student to hear well in the classroom setting.  He has an open 

ear to what parents feel are the strengths and needs of their child and is able to 

combine that with his experience to suggest and talk through positive solutions for 

the children I have seen him work with. I’ve seen him put forth effort into 

researching topics that we’ve discussed and returning with additional viewpoints 

and also discussing with his colleagues their experiences and sharing their input as 

well.  He has been a courteous, prompt, professional, and knowledgeable student 

and I would definitely recommend him to receive this scholarship.  Please reach out 

to me if any additional information is needed, thank you.  

 

 

Todd Sheldon M.A., CCC-A 
Educational Audiologist 
Office of Diverse Learner Supports and Services- 
Chicago Public Schools 
trsheldon@cps.edu 
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